

## OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS UNIVERSITY OF THE PHILIPPINES DILIMAN

DILC Building, R. Magsaysay Avenue, UP Diliman, Quezon City 1101 +632 928 5107 or +632 981 8500 local 2583 | ovcaa.upd@up.edu.ph

MEMORANDUM NO. OVCAA-ECA 20-582

TO: ALL FACULTY CONCERNED

THROUGH: DEANS, INSTITUTE DIRECTORS and DEPARTMENT CHAIRPERSONS

FROM: EVANGELINE CAMOR, PhD

Vice-Chancellor for Academic Affairs

SUBJECT: UP DILIMAN ACADEMIC CONTINGENCY PLAN IN LIGHT OF COVID-19 (Part 2)

DATE: 12 March 2020

Please be guided by OVPAA Memo 2020-35 dated 12 March 2020, attached.

Kindly take note of the following:

- 1. Related to the instruction to revise syllabi, please upload using the UVLE integration under the Dashboard in your CRS account by 23 March 2020.
- 2. To visit the Interactive Learning Center Diliman website for updates on online platforms and instructions on how to navigate these.
- 3. For units to devise a mechanism for sharing their faculty's best practices in using the online mode of learning.

The OVCAA is coordinating with the OUR through the College Secretaries and Graduate Program Coordinators to address concerns related to our shift to online mode of learning.

Thank you for your patience and cooperation.